
EXECUTIVE

March 11, 1977

Dear Billy:

Thank you so much for your letter concerning the SEC.

Harold Williams from the U.C.L.A. Business School will be the new 
Chairman.  He gets rave reviews from everybody we talk to.
DeJohn Franklin, as attorney I’m sure you know in Atlanta, is working 
full-time with Blumenthal and Bert Lance in advising the new SEC 
Chairman.  Therefore, I have forwarded your letter to DeJohn.

Please call when you next get to Washington,

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Frank Moore
Assistant to the President
for Congressional Liaison

Willis Dobbs, Jr.
W. Dobbs & Co., Inc.
Suite 1434
250 Piedmont Avenue, N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia  30308
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